
OCDEL wants to hear from PA early
childhood education professionals at

any child care facility (including Head
Start and PA Pre-K Counts) to learn

about and identify solutions related to
staffing, retention, and professional

development resources throughout the
state. The 15-minute survey is available

in English or Spanish. The survey is
open through January 31, 2025.     

Share your opinion!Share your opinion!

As a thank you for participating,
respondents can enter an optional

drawing for a chance to win a
$50 Amazon e-gift card! 

ChildCareResearch@psu.edu 

(866) 982-6433

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US AT:HTTPS://CSRPSU.LINK/PACHILDCARESURVEY

Thank you!Thank you!


